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Thursday 21st July 2022 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

It has come to the end of our school year once again and it has been wonderful to have 

been able to see the year through without any major disruptions! 

Our children have done incredibly well this year having been through some challenging 

times and we feel extremely proud of their achievements and progress. They make our 

school a very special place indeed! 

I want to take the opportunity in thanking all our staff who have been extremely dedicated 

to their pupils through their very caring approach and high expectations this year. We some 

seen some amazing developments in our school this year, thanks to their work.  

Lastly, I would like to say a special ‘thank you’ to all you parents and carers, who have been 

an amazing force behind our children and the school, helping and supporting wherever and 

whenever possible. 

We thank you and appreciate all your efforts! 

We hope you have a great summer and very much look forward to seeing you all in 

September.  

 

Kind regards 

 

Ms Stav 
Headteacher 
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